
 

Appendix 1 

Proposed Expansion of Longhill School  

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(1) of the Education and 
Inspections Act 2006 that Brighton & Hove City Council intends to make a 
prescribed alteration to Longhill Community School Falmer Road Rottingdean 
Brighton BN2 7FR from 01 September 2010. 

It is proposed to permanently expand Longhill School by one form of entry from 
September 2010. The Published Admission Number for the school is currently 
240 and would become 270 under this proposal. 

The current capacity of the school is 1200 and the proposed capacity will be 
1350. The current number of pupils registered at the school is 1186. The current 
admission number for the school is 240 and the proposed admission number will 
be 270.  

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete 
proposal can be obtained from: Gil Sweetenham, Assistant Director - Schools & 
Central Team, Brighton & Hove City Council, King's House, Grand Avenue, 
Hove, BN3 2SU. 01273 293474 or via email from gil.sweetenham@brighton-
hove.gov.uk 

Within four weeks from the date of publication of these proposals, any person 
may object to or make comments on the proposal by sending them to Ms D 
Smith, Director of Children's Services, Brighton and Hove City Council, Kings 
House, Grand Avenue, Hove, BN3 2SU. 

 

Signed: 

Publication Date: 1st May 2009 
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